Esperance Presbyterian Church

129 Church St

Esperance, NY 12066

Rev. David Bennett, Stated Clerk

Albany Presbytery

__85 Chestnut Street

Albany, N.Y. 12210
Dear Rev. Bennett,

Our church will be celebrating its bicentennial on July 14, 2024. We would like to
invite you to share in this celebration.

Rev. Mayne will be preaching at 11 AM on that Sunday. Following the service
there will be a light lunch. We decided to keep it simple with hotdogs and chips.

Robert Stark will be giving a talk at 1 PM in the church on Sheldon Jackson. He
attended our church in the 1800’s. He lived in Minaville and he and his family
traveled to attend service each Sunday. The Historical Society Museum, next
door to the church, will be open in the afternoon. There are many displays
including one on Sheldon Jackson. Our Town Historian, Ken Jones, has written a
book about the Esperance Presbyterian Church and it will be for sale that day.

Drawing for the chance auction will be held after the talk.

We do hope you can join us for part or all of this special day.

Sincerely,

Members of the Esperance Presbyterian Church .

Qonite Fa | sk g sdisso



